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Dear Committee Secretariat,

The Australian Chamber of Commerce and Industry (ACCI) provided a written
submission in relation to the Committee's inquiry into the Fair Work Amendment
Bill 2013.

At page 5 of the written submission, there is an incomrect reference in the
submission and the accompanying footnote (number 2) to a speech
purported to be delivered by the Prime Minister in 2007. The Prime Minister was
the then Shadow Minister for Employment and Industrial Relations and the
footnote should be replaced with the following citation: “Shadow Minister for
Employment and Industriial Relations, Julia Gillard MP, Speech to Business
Observers Lunch ALP National Conference, 29 April 2007".

Yours sincerely,

DANIEL MAMMONE
Director of Workplace Policy
Director of Legal Affairs






